
A ugust 18 , 1967 

Mr. Charle C. Ford 
1150 W. Conway Dri ve, N. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Ford: 
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Since Mayor Allen is out of the city, l would like to acknowledge 
rec ipt of your letter of Augu t 17th reg rding tlE proposed 
re-zoning of the property on Northside Parkway. 

In ord r that the zoning comrnitt em y have the benefit of your 
view , I am referring your letter to Mr. J. M, Flanigen, 
Chairman. 

Sincerely, 

Mr • Ann M. Mo es 
.Executive Secre -.y 

cc: Hon. J. M. Flanlg n 




